Template Email to Clinical Fellow

Dear (Name of Clinical Fellow):

I am sending you the following information:

1) Formal Offer letter from Dr. Graydon Meneilly, Head, UBC Department of Medicine.  If you are in agreement with the terms of appointment as set out in the letter, please sign the enclosed copy of the letter and return it to me no later than (Month, Date, Year).
2) Letter of Invitation from Dr. Graydon Meneilly, Head, UBC Department of Medicine. This letter provides the necessary details regarding your appointment at UBC to facilitate the issuance of a work permit from Citizenship and Immigration Canada (CIC) as a Clinical Fellow.
You are now required to apply for a work permit from CIC.  Please include our letter to CIC in your application for a work permit.  Note that it is a prerequisite of both CIC and UBC that you have completed your MD and received approval from the BC College of Surgeons & Physicians in order to hold a clinical fellowship appointment.  Be prepared to provide proof of your MD and approval from the BC College of Surgeons & Physicians to CIC.  CIC will determine if you will require a work permit for your unpaid appointment.  Detailed information on the immigration process and links to the application forms are available at http://www.hr.ubc.ca/faculty-relations/immigration/immigration-process-for-foreign-clinical-fellows/. Please ensure you read this information thoroughly.

Please note that there will be a processing fee for your work permit application (currently $150.00 CAD, subject to change).  This fee is payable upon application.  If you are accompanied by dependents and/or are from a country requiring a temporary resident visa, additional fees will apply. 

When obtaining your work permit at the Port of Entry, please ensure all details on the work permit are accurate with respect to Employer Name (MUST indicate The University of British Columbia (UBC)).  Please review the spelling and order of your First and Last Name.  
Please note it is at the Port of Entry that any corrections should be made.  Changes made after this time involves an extremely lengthy process which will cause payroll delays.
Before you arrive at UBC, it is imperative that you take time to familiarize yourself with your obligations while in Canada, as well as UBC, and the benefits and amenities of the campus and surrounding area.  Please ensure you review this information which is found on the Faculty Relations website at: www.hr.ubc.ca/faculty_relations/immigration/toknow.html.  

3) Letter of Registration from College of Physicians & Surgeons of B.C. indicating they will grant you a temporary license.  
Please send in the requested paperwork prior to your scheduled appointment with them.  Ideally, the documents you send should arrive at The College two weeks prior to your appointment.  Please ensure you bring all the documents they request as per the above letter (#1 - #5) (your medical degree must be the original). 

International Medical Graduates must submit copies of their credentials to the Education Commission For Foreign Medical Graduates International Credentialing Services For Verification (ECFMG – EICS).
Sincerely,

(Name of Division Administrator)
